
2022-2023 Touch Kings Football Club 
Season Kick-off
We are proud to have been able to offer our services to help the Touch Kings Football 
Club form the TKFC Foundation, a non-profit focused on increasing opportunities for 
personal growth through athletics within underserved communities. 

At Paley Rothman, we believe it is our duty to provide pro bono assistance to those working to better our 
communities and to provide opportunities to those with insufficient resources.

The Touch Kings Football Club will have its season kickoff on September 1, 2022, at Bowie High School. 
Join the Touch Kings, Paley Rothman and ESAB at 6:00 P.M. for an event you wouldn't want to miss. 
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